
 
 
 
 

 
 

17 September 2023 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to my letter dated 15 September 2023, I have the honour to circulate herewith the 

updated programme of the high-level political forum on sustainable development, under the 

auspices of the General Assembly (SDG Summit), to be held on Monday, 18 and Tuesday, 

19 September 2023, at the General Assembly Hall and the Trusteeship Council Chamber, UN 

Headquarters, New York. 

I look forward to the participation of your Head of State or Government and other heads of 

delegations in the SDG Summit. I also encourage all leaders to announce new commitments 

to meaningfully accelerate progress.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 Dennis Francis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers 

to the United Nations 

New York 


